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Sent: 25 August 2020 10:08
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Local Plan review

We note the current Local Plan is to be reviewed and have the following comments to
make in respect of the public consultation:

We have been resident in Valley Park for over 20 years and are disappointed at the
reduction in local bus services.

More visible policing around the area would be appreciated.

Despite the large areas of residential development Valley Park benefits from the retention
of the ancient woodlands and the existing Local Gaps

which help to retain the areas identity and provide an excellent environment. We would
very much like them retained.






